
 
CAMBRIA COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON THE DECLARATION OF A STAGE 2 WATER SHORTAGE WATCH AND ESTABLISHING AND 

IMPLEMENTING REGULATIONS RELATED THERETO 
 
WHO:  Cambria Community Services District (CCSD) Board of Directors  
 
WHEN:  June 9, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. 
 
WHERE: Zoom Webinar 
 
WHAT:  The Board of Directors of the CCSD will hold a public hearing, at which oral or written  

presentations can be made, to consider adopting a resolution to declare a Stage 2 Water 
Shortage Watch and establishing and implementing regulations related thereto. At the time 
and place of the hearing set forth above any person interested, including all persons owning 
property within the CCSD, may appear and be heard on the matter of the proposed 
declaration of a Stage 2 Water Shortage Watch, and regulations related thereto. 

 
Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85360096310?pwd=NDZTaUNaQ3hmc3Z1WS9LdkJQSG9kQT09 
Passcode: 213175 
Or One tap mobile:  
US: +16699006833,,85360096310#  or +12532158782,,85360096310#  
Or Telephone: 
Dial (for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 
US: +1 669 900 6833  or +1 253 215 8782  or +1 346 248 7799  or +1 312 626 6799  or +1 929 205 
6099  or +1 301 715 8592  
Webinar ID: 853 6009 6310 
International numbers available: https://us06web.zoom.us/u/kb76DFs4WA 
 
This public hearing shall comply with the requirements of the American with Disabilities Act. 
 
For further information you may contact the Board Secretary, at 1316 Tamsen Street, Suite 201, P.O. Box 65, 
Cambria, CA 93428, Tel: (805) 927-6235, Fax: (805) 927-5884.  
 
Leah Reedall 
Board Secretary 
Dated: May 26, 2022 
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